
NPR is inviting 5th through
12th grade students around

the country to create a
podcast, then, with the help 
of a teacher, compete for a
chance to win the grand 

prize and have their work
appear on NPR.

January 1, 2021 through 
March 15, 2021 is the
submission window.

Click on the picture for 
the full details!

CELEBRATING GIFTED
D e c e m b e r  2 0 2 0

Challenge Accepted: Design on a Dime

@fbisdgt
gtfbisd@fortbendisd.com

https://twitter.com/home?lang=en
https://www.npr.org/2018/11/15/650500116/npr-student-podcast-challenge-home


The parent voice is crucial is helping the GT department gain
feedback on programming, expansion, and communication, as well

as to receive new ideas.
The GT PAC (Parent Advisory Committee) fulfills this role, but not

every campus is represented! We are looking for parent volunteers
who are willing to engage in conversation once a month about the

GT happenings in the District. A hearty "thank you" goes out to those
parents who have already made this commitment, but these

campuses need a parent voice:

Armstrong Elementary
Blue Ridge Elementary

Glover Elementary
Heritage Rose Elementary

Mission Glen Elementary
Oyster Creek Elementary

Patterson Elementary
Pecan Grove Elementary

Ridgegate Elementary
Townewest Elementary

Bowie Middle School
Bush High School

Marshall High School

Please contact the PAC President, Kim Hibsch, if you are interested
in serving on the PAC for your student's campus.

E-mail fbisdgtpac@gmail.com or visit the PAC Website for more
information.

GT Department News

https://www.fortbendisd.com/Page/124570


Happy New Year
Around the World

Good luck and prosperity 
are the wishes for the 

new year, but every 
country ushers the new 

year in differently.  Read 
about different beliefs in 
harboring good luck, and 
maybe create a good luck 
tradition of your own for 

2021! 

 Major World Holidays:
Their Uniqueness 

and Commonalities

Dive into learning about 
world holidays - their culture, 
purpose, symbols, practices, 

and traditions!

Visit 12 world-class
museums over the

winter break,
including the Louvre,
Guggenheim,  NASA,

the Smithsonian,
Metropolitan Museum

of Art and the
Vatican!
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https://www.parents.com/holiday/new-years/traditions/happy-new-year-around-the-world/
https://confidentparentsconfidentkids.org/2015/12/10/learning-about-the-major-world-holidays-their-uniqueness-and-commonalities/
https://confidentparentsconfidentkids.org/2015/12/10/learning-about-the-major-world-holidays-their-uniqueness-and-commonalities/
https://confidentparentsconfidentkids.org/2015/12/10/learning-about-the-major-world-holidays-their-uniqueness-and-commonalities/
https://confidentparentsconfidentkids.org/2015/12/10/learning-about-the-major-world-holidays-their-uniqueness-and-commonalities/
https://www.mentalfloss.com/article/75809/12-world-class-museums-you-can-visit-online


Contact a PACE Board Member
at pacefbpres@gmail.com for

more information.

https://www.cognitoforms.com/CodeNinjas5/pacecomputerscienceeducationweekcelebration
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0Rv9oa0JYmU&feature=youtu.be



